
Waterbury Cemetery Commission 

December 6, 2016 Meeting 

4:00 PM – Steele Community Room 

 

Present:  John Woodruff, Jack Carter, Barbara Walton, Betty Jones 

Bill Shepeluk, Municipal Manager, John Sherman 

Minutes of November 1
st
 meeting were approved. 

Bill explained our financial accounts and introduced John Sherman from Edward Jones.  The 

Town has worked with John for a number of years and has had a good relationship in handling 

other Town accounts. 

John gave a detailed account of his experience and philosophy in the financial business. 

The Commissioners approved that the Municipal Manager have the authority to work with Mr. 

Sherman in managing our portfolio.  The Commission has an account balance of $418,000 to 

invest. 

The 2017 budget was discussed but nothing was finalized.  In depth discussion will take place at 

the January meeting. 

John reported that there have been 20 burials in 2016; 3 in Hope and 17 in Maple Street. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:30 PM 

Next meeting – January 3, 2017 at 4:00 PM 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jack Carter 


